
 
 

 

Hello everyone! 

 

Hard to believe it has been 50 years!  I am still trying to figure out what I want to be when I 

grow up.  What I do know is – I want this reunion to be the most memorable ever.  We all should 

enjoy one another – good friends, fond memories, and let’s not forget – the dancing.  

 

I wanted to participate in making the 50 Fabulous – best I could do from afar is help with the 

finances and offer to establish our fundraising account.  At this point in time, we are still in the 

planning stages and do not know what our ultimate goal will be.  What I do know is we will need 

upfront money to launch the event – deposits for a location, booking a photographer and/or 

videographer, disc jockey, etc.   Also, a rainy day fund will be set aside for some classmates who 

may need assistance (anonymously of course) to attend the evening event.  We are hoping to 

keep the admission tickets down to a minimum, but at this stage in the game, we are not sure 

what our overall costs will be.   

 

In addition to the event itself, the committee is also asking for donations for a 50th Reunion 

Class Gift in memory of our deceased classmates. 

 

We established an account at Wells Fargo Bank: BGHS64-50
th

. Please start the ball rolling by 

mailing me a check made out to BGHS64-50
th 

to: 

 

Joyce Weisdorf  

1730 Palisades Drive 

Pacific Palisades, CA 90272 

 

Donations can be made to the general fund, and if you wish to also include a portion to be 

designated to the class gift, please feel free to do so.   

 

If you wish to make a deposit directly at a local Wells Fargo branch, please let me know.  Send 

me an email (joyceweisdorf@aol.com) or call me at (310) 383-4576.  I will be happy to give you 

an account number.  I do need to know you are doing so, as I am going to track all donations and 

want you to get credit for what you give or donate.  

 

Any questions or concerns please get in touch with me directly.  Of course, if you just want to 

check in and say hello that would be great too.  

 

I will be giving everyone periodic updates and will continue to ask for your assistance in making 

this truly a time to remember. 

 

Looking forward to seeing all of you again –  

 

Joyce Mauriello Weisdorf  
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